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   ***Pharmacy Notice***  

   Magellan Medicaid Administration (MMA)  

   Louisiana Medicaid Single Managed Care Organization   

(MCO) Pharmacy Benefits Manager (PBM)  

***Physician Administered Drugs***  
 

August 29, 2024  
 

We wanted to make you aware that some specific Physician Administered Drugs (PAD) will no 

longer be paid through the pharmacy benefit effective September 1, 2024.   

These physician administered drugs should be billed and paid through the medical benefit of the 

Managed Care Organization (MCO).  See link below to access the list on the website.    

www.lamcopbmpharmacy.com/documents/d/la/pad-list-1-sept-1-full-drug-list-08-15-2024 

 

Thank you,  

Magellan Medicaid Administration  

  

 

https://www.lamcopbmpharmacy.com/documents/d/la/pharmacy-notice-pad-effective-09-01-24-
http://www.lamcopbmpharmacy.com/documents/d/la/pad-list-1-sept-1-full-drug-list-08-15-2024

